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Dike, Darlene 

From: 
Sent: 24 October 2013 11:20 
To: Planning 
Cc: 
Subject: TO EIMEAR HEAVER, PLANNING OFFICER response toopplication ref 2013,6288iP 

No 80 Guilford Street - from Rimers of No 81 Guilford Street 
Follow Up Flag: Follaw up 
Flag Status: Orange 
Dear Eimear Heavey/Camden Planning Officer 

RE: RESPONSE TO PLANNING APPLICATION REF. 2013/6288/P 
80 GUILFORD STREET, WC1N 1DF 

We are therefore in support of the roposed work if we are allowed 
to build in a way that  broadly mirrors 
their new shape too (ie our planning application three). We recognise it will 
involve some discussion with you to consider 
all the different ideas and issues, both those that coincide 

o our property 

Our team aim to help transform these central London houses in Guilford Street 
to substantially sized flats for families, 
with greatly improved structure, and the reinstatement of period features, for 
long term ownership and use, and preservation. 

Please don't hesitate to contact us for further information. 

Yours sincerely, 

28/10/2013 
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